
Crater Regional Workforce Development Board 
 

October 19, 2021 

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS CANCELLATION 

WIOA Youth Services – RFP # YSP-PY21-1  

This shall serve as notification that the Crater Regional Workforce Development Board (CRWDB) has 
canceled the above-referenced RFP for WIOA Youth Services, RFP # YSP-PY21-1. The CRWDB is 
reassessing the needs of the Region and impact of variables relating to service provision of young adults 
in our localities. The CRWDB has determined that it is in its best interest to cancel the solicitation at this 
time. 

The CRWDB appreciates and understands the work potential bidders have completed in preparing a 
response for the abovementioned RFP, and apologies for any inconvenience this cancellation may cause. 
We have created a list of parties who have inquired regarding this RFP with interest and will include 
them in future RFP distribution pertaining to this particular project. 

Thank you for your interest in providing services in collaboration with our Region. 


